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Dear Parents 
 

My warm greetings to everyone !!   
 

I hope by the grace of God you and your families are 
 

Our long battle against this invisible enemy COVID
When things were turning better for us, the second wave of pandemic struck us again much harder this 
time leaving us absolutely helpless. We lost our near and dear ones and the heartrending story of tears 
and suffering is difficult to express in words and beyond our imagination. I express my sincerest 
condolences to the bereaved families.  
 

As human race is believed to be remarkably resilient in dealing with such disasters, we have learnt to 
embrace pain and burn it as fuel for our journey as life is all about moving on. 
 

During this testing time, our online classes are still continuing with the purpose of bridgi
gap. It seems like ages since our students last attended school, a home where they experienced a 
sense of warmth, togetherness and belongingness.

Nevertheless…. these obstacles and hurdles in life teach us newer lessons worthy to be 
teachers, as facilitators, along with our students did learn, relearn and unlearn the various facets of life.

Dear parents, we appreciate your relentless support and cooperation that you have been extending, 
enabling us to reach out to our students and catering to their needs virtually  during this tough time.

With the online classes continuing for over 45 days, it’s now time for a break. 
SUMMER VACATION for classes LKG to 
from 30 May 2021 (Sunday) to 20 June 2021
start from 21 June 2021 (Monday
engaged and occupied thus helping them prepare for the forthcoming examinamtion which is scheduled 
to be conducted after the vacation. 

However, we request you to encourage and motivate your wa
and activities to make their holidays fruitful. Information regarding the same will be sent to them on their 
respective class WhatsApp groups. 

Dear Parents, let’s all join in prayer seeking the blessings of the Al
Once again, our children shall smile and walk hand in hand to school. Once again our corridors and 
classrooms shall be filled with joy and laughter of our young and bubbling hearts. 

Wishing brighter and fun filled days for our children …

Stay  home ….Stay safe .. 

With regards  
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NOTICE 

My warm greetings to everyone !!    

I hope by the grace of God you and your families are managing to keep safe amidst this pandemic.

Our long battle against this invisible enemy COVID-19 has been continuing almost for past 15 months. 
When things were turning better for us, the second wave of pandemic struck us again much harder this 

ing us absolutely helpless. We lost our near and dear ones and the heartrending story of tears 
and suffering is difficult to express in words and beyond our imagination. I express my sincerest 
condolences to the bereaved families.   

ved to be remarkably resilient in dealing with such disasters, we have learnt to 
embrace pain and burn it as fuel for our journey as life is all about moving on.  

During this testing time, our online classes are still continuing with the purpose of bridgi
gap. It seems like ages since our students last attended school, a home where they experienced a 
sense of warmth, togetherness and belongingness. 

Nevertheless…. these obstacles and hurdles in life teach us newer lessons worthy to be 
teachers, as facilitators, along with our students did learn, relearn and unlearn the various facets of life.

Dear parents, we appreciate your relentless support and cooperation that you have been extending, 
udents and catering to their needs virtually  during this tough time.

With the online classes continuing for over 45 days, it’s now time for a break. 
for classes LKG to IX from 23 May 2021 (Sunday) a

20 June 2021(Sunday). The school will reopen
(Monday). Holiday home work in different subjects will keep our students 

engaged and occupied thus helping them prepare for the forthcoming examinamtion which is scheduled 
 

However, we request you to encourage and motivate your wards to participate in online competitions 
and activities to make their holidays fruitful. Information regarding the same will be sent to them on their 
respective class WhatsApp groups.  

Dear Parents, let’s all join in prayer seeking the blessings of the Almighty. This difficult time shall pass. 
Once again, our children shall smile and walk hand in hand to school. Once again our corridors and 
classrooms shall be filled with joy and laughter of our young and bubbling hearts. 

ays for our children … 
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managing to keep safe amidst this pandemic. 

19 has been continuing almost for past 15 months. 
When things were turning better for us, the second wave of pandemic struck us again much harder this 

ing us absolutely helpless. We lost our near and dear ones and the heartrending story of tears 
and suffering is difficult to express in words and beyond our imagination. I express my sincerest 

ved to be remarkably resilient in dealing with such disasters, we have learnt to 

During this testing time, our online classes are still continuing with the purpose of bridging the education 
gap. It seems like ages since our students last attended school, a home where they experienced a 

Nevertheless…. these obstacles and hurdles in life teach us newer lessons worthy to be cherished. We 
teachers, as facilitators, along with our students did learn, relearn and unlearn the various facets of life. 

Dear parents, we appreciate your relentless support and cooperation that you have been extending, 
udents and catering to their needs virtually  during this tough time. 

With the online classes continuing for over 45 days, it’s now time for a break. The school closes for 
and for classes X to XII 

The school will reopen/online classes will 
Holiday home work in different subjects will keep our students 

engaged and occupied thus helping them prepare for the forthcoming examinamtion which is scheduled 

rds to participate in online competitions 
and activities to make their holidays fruitful. Information regarding the same will be sent to them on their 

mighty. This difficult time shall pass. 
Once again, our children shall smile and walk hand in hand to school. Once again our corridors and 
classrooms shall be filled with joy and laughter of our young and bubbling hearts.  


